NOTICE

This is to mform all the students of Undergraduate. Postgraduate. Diploma, and Doctoral
pmgres across the various Disciplines of Netaji Subhas University. Jamshedpur that the
University shall remain closed for Durga Puja vacation from 22nd September 2025(Monday)
to 4th October 2025(Saturday).

Normal academic activities. including classes, practical sessions, library services. and co-
curricular engagements, will resume from 6th October 2025(Monday) as per the existing
timetable.

We wish all the students a very happy and safe Durga Puja vacation.
Sincerely.

Registrar
Netaji Subhas University

Registrar
Netaji Subhas University
Jamshedpur, Jharkhand

Copy to:

e Office of V.C.

e Office of IQAC

s Office of Finance Officer

e Copy to all Deans/HODs concerned.
e University Students Notice Board




